
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YOUTH GARDENING 

OCTOPUS OUTREACH RECOGNITION 
 

 

The Gardeners of America is pleased to see that you have been working, learning and, 

hopefully, enjoying the garden. 

 

 

Photograph of_____________________________________________________________ 

 

with_______________________________________________________________Project. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations, , on your care and concern for the 

earth and all her wonderful gifts.  You have helped our octopus reach across America to 

find youth interested and involved with gardening.  Keep up the great work! 

 
 

Cheri Kessen 

TGOA Youth Gardening Chair 

2019 


